
 

 

  

Moreland is planning to construct its fifth major 
stormwater harvesting system at Dunstan Reserve in 
Brunswick West!  
 
Maintenance path 
from Everette 
Street 
Moreland Council is proposing 
to remove the timber structure 
situated over the footpath 
entering Dunstan Reserve 
from Everette Street.  

The removal will support a 
clear path to maintain the park 
and the stormwater 
harvesting system. 

This stormwater harvesting 
system intends to divert 
stormwater from local areas 
for treatment, storage and 

reuse as irrigation of the ovals 
and community gardens at 
Dunstan Reserve. 

The system includes a new 
swale that will support plants, 
habitat and water infiltration 
into the water table below.  

The location of the swale will 
obstruct the exiting 
maintenance path from Lyne 
Grove. The proposed 
maintenance path will run 
from Everette Street and 
needs the timber structure be 
removed for access. 

Community Consultation 
Removal of timber structure at Everette Street entrance 
to Dusntan Reserve 

Have your Say 

Online 
www.conversations.moreland.vic.g
ov.au/dunstan-reserve-water 

Or Scan the QR Code 

More information 
Email us: 
water@moreland.vic.gov.au 
Phone: 9240 1111 


